Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, October 5, 2020 11:41 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Solar bidirectional meters
Attachments: IMG_1476.jpg; ATTO0001.txt

Hello,

Please add the email below and the attachment to Docket No. 20200000.
Thank you,

Jennifer Brownfield

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6030

From: Richard Eddy [mailto:richardteddy@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, October 05, 2020 11:17 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: Solar bidirectional meters

Jennifer
Thanks for keeping me in the loop for the commissions keeping the interests of the public foremost on their agenda.
In haste, my bridge game awaits me in Naples, Richard
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